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Training
Let’s Talk About Vaccines
3 September, 30 September, 31 October, 12 February, 12 March (various times) 

Let’s Talk About Vaccines (working in partnership with the Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire West Integrated Care Board)
Let’s Talk About Vaccines is a training session to help build your confidence, skills and knowledge to open up discussions with patients about vaccination decisions.   
This 2.5-hour online, interactive session is free to health, social care and voluntary sector staff and students working in Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire, Berkshire West and Frimley. It explores the issues, myths and barriers around vaccine hesitancy, providing you with the techniques and approaches to help people make informed choices. 
The training has resumed with five sessions scheduled and available to book until March 2026 on BOB ICB’s Let’s Talk About Vaccines training page. Here you can find further information about the training including two videos on why the trainers recommend the session and what staff will get by attending.
Attendees will also be invited to a series of one-hour community of practice (COP) session to enhance learning, share ideas and experience, and ask questions following each training date. There are six sessions across the year, each with a pre-advertised topic.
Announcements
Update on delivery of the Public Health Practitioner Programme 2026
The South East School of Public Health is commissioning a new provider for the delivery of the Public Health Practitioner Development Scheme. This includes the Thames Valley Scheme.
Therefore, the scheme will not be open for applications in September. We are reviewing the timetable for the delivery of the schemes and will work with our new provider to plan our programme.
Updates will be shared with Workforce Development Leads and will be posted on the website: Thames Valley Scheme.
Social Prescribing Survey
The National Academy for Social Prescribing (NASP) has launched a survey about the future of social prescribing in England, to help inform their new strategy, set to be released from 2026 onwards.
The  current strategy (from 2023-26) outlines five key ambitions for social prescribing: 
1. A connected social prescribing system enabling easier access to activities and information 
1. Local, national and international partnerships driving innovative ideas and approaches
1. Boosted investment in community activities directly supporting people's health and wellbeing 
1. The best evidence shaping social prescribing policy, practice and research 
1. A raised profile of how social prescribing changes lives and strengthens communities 
Since then, the Government has published the new NHS plan, Fit For the Future: 10 Year Health Plan for England with a focus on developing a new neighbourhood health service - and shifting care from hospitals to communities and from treatment to prevention.  
The survey seeks to understand the biggest challenges facing the future of social prescribing in England, how NASP can help ensure that link workers and other roles that connect to the community are able to meet the needs of their role, ensuring sufficient training, development and support for link workers,  ensuring social prescribing is better embedded in the NHS, how to ensure sustainable funding for charities and community groups and more.
If relevant to you, please complete the survey
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